
-  

      Waltonian Archers        3D      Target      Traditional      Field      Indoor      Clout      Bowhunting      Family & Friends       Fun 
 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

                

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

             

          

 

           

President’s Corner 

 November 2017 

Greetings Archers! 

The indoor shooting season is upon us.  Remember that we all shoot from the 

same line.  Move the target up to where you want it.  The kids will be shooting 

some Saturday mornings.  There are sign-up sheets for the winter leagues 

posted in the club house.   

We will be reworking the indoor targets and replacing the front mats on 

Saturday, November 18th at 9 am.  Any extra help would be appreciated.  Bring 

some basic hand tools; pliers, scribe, cutters for tie wraps. 

Remember there is no club meeting in December. 

I would like to thank Leonard Verdeck for fixing and putting up the club sign 

after it fell. 

Someone has been driving a 4 - wheeler around the gate at the bottom of the 

pines.  This must stop as we are not an off-road club.  Our insurance only 

covers people operating club owned equipment.  

Stay safe and shoot straight! - Rick 

FLOOR ADS 

Advertise your business in a long lasting floor 

ad in our club's indoor shooting range.  

Thousands of archers will see your ad every 

year.  Each ad sells for $1,500 and is good for 

the lifetime of the floor.  Contact a board 

member or club officer today!  

For the newer archers out there…remember to keep your strings waxed, check 

over your bow and arrows every so often.  If your arrow gets hit or hits 

something hard, look it over.  Don’t shoot cracked arrows.  Be safe. 

There will be an open house on Saturday, December 2nd from 1pm – 5 pm and 

an indoor 2D/3D shoot from 7am – 1pm.  Also, there is an indoor Vegas 450 

round on November 12th starting at noon. 
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Event Calendar 

 Saturday, November 12, 12 pm start   Indoor Vegas 450 Round 

Saturday, December 2, 7am – 1pm    Indoor 2D/3D shoot 

Saturday, December 2, 1pm – 5pm    Open house  

Shavings Editor 

Matt Parman, parmanmatt1@gmail.com  

2016-2017 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 

Vice President:  Dan Perra   319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us.net 

Secretary:   Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457              Silverbay13@gmail.com   

Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 

Board Member:  Jerry Carter   319-446-7769  ccarterja@gmail.com 

Board Member: Craig Waite   319-363-6314  cwkw@mchsi.com 

Board Member:  Carl Clore   319-431-6670  cclore@gmail.com 

 

 

Ways and Means 

Gayla Lewis, 563-212-3457, Silverbay13@gmail.com 

Diane Mally, 319-365-4311 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 

 


